
Town of St George Vendor Application 

3rd Annual Christmas Fair 

(Application due by November 23, 2022) 

Sunday December 4, 2022 
Event starts at 2:00PM -  Closes 6:00PM  
Special Event License Fee is available for vendors that are selling in town for 2 or less days. This fee will be $25.00 for 
merchandise and $100.00 for prepared food trucks. If you are selling in town more than 2 days you will need a Town 
Business License. Food vendors selling prepared foods are also required to collect and pay the 2% Hospitality Tax. You 
may find this form on our website at www.saintgeorgesc.org 

A $10.00 fee will be charged to secure a 10x10 spot 

Name: ____________________________________________________________________________  

Address: ___________________________________________________________________________  

Home & Cell Phone: __________________________________________________________________  

E-mail Address: ______________________________________________________________________   

Complete description of product you will be selling: 
____________________________________________________________________________________  

Food Vendor wagon size: _________________________  

Agreement: The undersigned does hereby release, and forever discharge, and hold harmless, The Town of St George, its 
employees, its staff form any and all manner of actions, suit, damages or claims whatsoever arising from any loss or 
damages to the person or property of the undersigned while in possession or under the supervision of the 2022 
Christmas Fair during the event and hereby consents to the enforcement of all rules of this event. There will be no 
refunds on vendor cancellation, no shows or inclement weather cancellation. I have completely read and agree to all 
terms of this application. 

 Vendor signature: ___________________________________________________ 

 Please e-mail completed application to: eventsinstgeorge@gmail.com or bring to town hall. For further information call: 
843-563-3032 Please read In an effort to achieve the best quality and variety of vendors, the Town of St George will 
require all vendors to submit an application. The staff reserves right to refuse vendors that has the same type of food or 
items as those already booked. Application does not guarantee you a location. The event committee will review the 
applications and contact vendors that fit into our plan for the 2022 Christmas Fair. Application deadline is November 23, 
2022 or until full. Vendors accepted will be notified by November 30, 2022. 

 Rules after acceptance: Setup will be December 4, 2022 from 12:30pm – 1:30pm. Vendor locations are assigned by the 
committee and is non debatable. Vendors will need to bring their own tables and tents for set up. Food Trucks will need 
their own source of power, lighting and water and need to be sure they list the size space needed. All vendors have the 
choice to breakdown at 6:00 before the parade @ 6:30 or breakdown after the parade. No vendor will be allowed to 
breakdown during the parade time. Thank you for all your support with each event! 

 The St. George Events Committee 


